BELLINGHAM PLANNING BOARD PLANNING BOARD ROOM - TOWN HALL BELLINGHAM, MASS.

February 25, 1966. - PUBLIC HEARING
RE: PROPOSED REVISIONS TO SUBDIVISION CONTROL LAWS

Members present: Francis J. Prior, Chairman
J. Eugene Corriveau Herve E. Pelland
Robert M. Chase Charles E. Kestyn

PUBLIC HEARING to consider revisions in the Rules and regulations governing Subdivision in the Town of Bellingham was called to order by the chairman at 8:10 P.M. and the notice was read as it had appeared in the newspapers.

At the outset, only one town resident was present. As the meeting progressed, Water Board Comms. Charles Haley, Paul St. George and Thomas Heavey, and Gerard Daigle of the Highway Dept. were present.

The board discussed additions as recommended by the Water Dept. and Highway Supt. in conjunction with the Master Plan.

On a motion of R.Chase and (2) by E. Corriveau, the proposed changes were taken under advisement. Vote unanimous.

Public Hearing was declared closed at 10:00 P.M.

APPROVED AS READ:

Respectfully submitted,

Joan M. Giard, Clerk